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Hello everyone! 

At the beginning of the 2025 school year, my 

pupils will lead a project "Around the world".

To make them travel during the school year, I 

would like my students to receive postcards from 
all over the world! It is an opportunity to discover 
new places, do researches, open up their minds to 
other cultures.

The postcards will be hung on the wall and 
connected to a giant planisphere!

So, if you, a friend or colleague of yours, live 
abroad, or if you have the opportunity to travel 
this summer or during the year, my class would 

be delighted to receive a postcard from this place. 

The children will gladly answer if you give your 

address :-)

Thank you very much for them! 

    Agnès BABAULT

17 route de Crespières
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